Dear IFSA members,

We are glad to became a part of International Freestyle Skaters Association and
representers for our country Slovenia!

At the moment, there is only a few skaters in Slovenia doing freestyle, because it is
not very well known here yet. We belive that our way of promoting will help, to
spread this attractive sport here.

A part of our IFSA promotion, is going to be a brand new and the first roller skate
web portal in Slovenia, where people could find lots of informations about skating
here and all around the world, specially about freestyle!

We also founded a new association — Klub Rolermanija, specially for organising and
developing attractive roller skate events in Slovenia.

Our expectations cooperating with IFSA are high, and we are sure, to meet some of
you this year!

With all due respect,
Luka Mulej
President of Klub Rolermanija

6th February 2006, Slovenia



